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To Whom It May Concern: 

It is my pleasure to strongly recommend Four Seasons Environmental, Inc. of Dayton, Ohio 
particularly, Chris Rice, their Facilities Group Manager. 

My name is Gerry Mitchell, a Facilities Construction Consultant for the Dayton Metro Library. I 
am a registered Architect in the State of Ohio with over 35 years of experience, currently 
overseeing design and construction of 16 branches in the Dayton area. 

Four Seasons has rendered their services for our 225K sf / $49M Main Library construction in 
downtown Dayton. Their skill sets and highly qualified personnel delivered the expertise and 
oversight of all Enhanced Commissioning inspections performed to ensure contract and design 
compliance for all systems in our LEED Gold achievement completed project. 

All of their 'Team' members demonstrated the highest degree of professionalism and exhibited 
superior qualification and knowledge in all aspects of construction. This was especially evident 
documenting complicated Elec / Controls / HVAC issues for our smoke control 'Evac' systems. 

I highly recommend this company for your projects' needs. If anyone needs more information or 
specific examples, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Gerry B. Mitchell, R.A. qJ6. tf~ 5l'l.I/a"t 

Dayton Metro Library 
Facilities Construction Consultant 
GMitchell@DaytonMetroLibrary.org 
937-673-6874 
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